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Dear Richard,

Congratulations! Welcome to the Clio Certified Consultant Gold Program.

On behalf of the Clio Team, we want to recognize the tremendous amount of work and effort
that you have put into your business throughout 2016 and want to thank you for representing
Clio to your clients every day.

Through our work with firms big and small, bar associations, law schools, and our valued
network of pa,rtners and consultants worldwide, we're on a mission transform the practice of
law for good. With our world-class team and an extensive slate of new features scheduled for
release this year, the future of Clio is very bright.

We're thri l led to have you join the ranks of our Gold Clio Certif ied Consultants and we can't
wait to work with you in 20171

Rian Gauvreau
COO and FounderCEO and Founder
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